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During the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic, Veterans 
may have noticed increased shipping times for mail order 
prescriptions as more Americans are using delivery 
options.  Re-order medication refills as early as 
possible.  Refill requests can be made as soon as you 
receive a prescription.   

We encourage Veterans to sign up for USPS Informed 
Delivery and UPS MyChoice– both are free services that 
notify you when packages are on the way.  You may also 
order and track certain prescriptions in 
MyHealtheVet. Thank you for your service to our country, 
and for choosing VA Pharmacy. 



– Your Friends at the VA Sunshine Healthcare Network 
(VISN 8) – providing exceptional VA health care services 
to Veterans in Florida, South Georgia, Puerto Rico, and 
the U.S. Virgin Islands 

  Keep updated & let us know how we're doing. 
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